
New Market Baseball Association
5257 Walker Mill Road, Sophia, North Carolina 27350

January [image: ]22, 2018

Dear New Market Parents:

I would like to welcome everyone to Civitan Park for the first season of New Market Little League Baseball and Softball in over 15 years.  I am excited for the upcoming season of Little League as our players compete against teams from Level Cross, Pleasant Garden, and Sumner during our regular season schedule.  A benefit of being a chartered Little League Program is the opportunity to compete in a district all-star tournament at the completion of the regular season.  I am proud to say the New Market Little League plans to enter teams in all eligible age groups in the North Carolina Little League District 2 All-Star Tournaments held at various sites throughout the Triad during the summer of 2018.  The winners of these tournaments will get the opportunity to compete for a Little League State Championship.  These tournaments allow New Market Little League to show off the talented group of young baseball and softball players who live and play in our community.

The switch to Little League International comes with changes to the standards we must comply with in terms of player registration.  Little League International requires three forms of proof of address as well as a copy of your child’s birth certificate to prove age.  These steps are more stringent than in the past but are necessary to ensure we are not “stealing” players from adjoining districts and to keep the kids from our community playing at New Market.  Level Cross, Sumner, and Pleasant Garden are also complying with these requirements as well.
  
Tuck. Tommy, and I are very proud and humbled by the tremendous support all of you have shown us over the last year and half.  We hope to keep providing an affordable, top notch baseball and softball programs for the boys and girls of our community.

I look forward to seeing you and your families at Civitan Park supporting New Market Baseball and Softball teams this upcoming season.
Sincerely,
[image: ]
Carter N. Catlett III
President
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